MPLDHLRI A, BSP. DARIA, ZLTHPLELLZRHL TR EARI A

Dear international students, B.S.P. members, and all,
By 4L & — :IRIS Letter No.10 (2025.8.7)
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* Contents of this IRIS-letter *

1.  Notice of temporary IRIS closure (Center for International Education and Exchange)
during summer holidays

2. Suspension of inter-campus bus service during summer holidays
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during summer holidays



IRIS (Suita, Toyonaka, Minoh) will be closed Monday, August 11th through Friday, August
15th.
(*Minoh Branch Office will also be closed on Monday, August 18th.)

Excluding the above-mentioned period, we will be maintaining regular opening hours on

weekdays:

IRIS (2F, IC Hall) 8:30~18:00
Toyonaka Branch (2F, Student Service & Union) 10:30~17:00
Minoh Branch (5F Research and Education Hub) 10:30~17:00

In case of urgent problems during our closure, please use the 24 hours Inbound Emergency
Support System “JAPAN IR&C Support Center”.

[JAPAN IR & C Support Center ]
Phone : 0120-119-075
E-mail : CS-inb@i-rac.co.jp

Languages available: Japanese, English, Chinese

Inter-campus bus service will be suspended Friday, August 8th through Tuesday, September
30th.



